
  

 
 

 

 

CITY OF TOLLESON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the date, time and place listed below, the City of Tolleson 

Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a Public Hearing soliciting comments on a Final Plat as 

submitted by Goodwin & Marshall for Tolleson Corporate Park – Phase I located at the northwest 

corner of 79
th

 Avenue and Buckeye Road, Tolleson, Arizona 85353. 

 

  Date:  Tuesday, February 14, 2012 

  Time:  6:00 P.M. 

  Place:  Tolleson City Hall Complex 

    Park and Recreation Center 

      9555 West Van Buren Street 

Tolleson, AZ 85353 

 

At this meeting, any member of the public may appear and be heard on this application or may 

submit written comments at any time prior to the Public Hearing.  (All written comments regarding 

this application will be made part of the record of the City.)  Any interested party may obtain an 

Agenda of said meeting twenty-four (24) hours prior to the Public Hearing at the City of Tolleson 

City Hall. 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at the date, time and place listed below, the City of Tolleson 

City Council will hold a Public Hearing soliciting comments on a Final Plat as submitted by 

Goodwin & Marshall for Tolleson Corporate Park – Phase I located at the northwest corner of 79
th

 

Avenue and Buckeye Road, Tolleson, Arizona 85353. 

  

 

  Date:  Tuesday, February 14, 2012 

  Time:  7:00 P.M. 

  Place:  Tolleson City Hall Complex 

      Park and Recreation Center 

      9555 West Van Buren Street 

Tolleson, AZ 85353 

 

At this meeting, any member of the public may appear and be heard on this application or may 

submit written comments at any time prior to the Public Hearing.  (All written comments regarding 

this application will be made part of the record of the City.)  Any interested party may obtain an 

Agenda of said meeting twenty-four (24) hours prior to the Public Hearing at the City of Tolleson 

City Hall. 

 

Notice Given By:        Christine Hagen, City Clerk 

             Wednesday, January 25, 2012 

 

Published in the:         Arizona Republic  

   1/27/2012-1/30/2012 


